BeliSouth Long Distance, Inc.
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service
2180 Lake Blvd, Suite 5C44
Atlanta, GA 30319

August 18, 2011

Ms. Colleen M. Dale

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

RE: Advice Letter No. 3 of
BellSouth Long Distance, Inc.
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service

Dear Ms. Dale:

With this filing BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service is proposing to withdraw its
Competitive Local Telecommunications Service Missouri Tariff No. 3 in its entirety, effective September 19, 2011.
This tariff was adopted by BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service effective June 23,
2007. There are no customers for the services in this tariff.

Please also note that the company is filing concurrently with this letter an application to cancel its certificate of basic
local exchange service authority.

If there are any questions, regarding this filing, please contact me via telephone at (404) 829-7478 or email at
kw3679@att.com.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly Williams
Area Manager-Regulatory

I certify that a copy of the foregoing is being sent via
e-mail to the Office of Public Counsel at
opeservice @ded.mo.gov this 18" day August 2011.

Kimberlv Williams




